Good afternoon everyone,

I wanted to apologize for any misunderstandings about my comment on SPPS attendance beyond the close of the school year.  I believe I answered in haste. It makes sense to me that you would follow the previously established calendar for the SPPS school year. This guidance has been discussed by Mary Adley in her calls with SPPSs.  You might recall that I referenced that when I was a director, it was typical for the SPPS calendar to be different from the school calendar.  We support following the pre-established calendar if possible.

I have attached the compensatory education document that I referred to in today’s Zoom meeting.

Also, we wanted to remind folks that our LEA training will be given on Thursday at 12pm.

Have an excellent evening!
Erin
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